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“Hello Japan”was held on 16th & 17th October 2019 at Acharya Nagarjuna University 

and TMRCMC High School in Guntur, Andhra Pradesh. This program is conducted with 

the aim of participants to increase their interest in Japan & develop their knowledge 

of Japan. 

 

 The program commenced with the briefing and presentation about the MEXT Scholarship 

offered by the Government of Japan inviting students for pursuing Master’s 

Degree/Research/PhD in Japan (in Acharya Nagarjuna University), mini Japanese 

language lesson (in TMRCMC High school) and the screening of Japan Video Topics. The 

participants watched “Karate”and“A Paper Revolution”of Japan Video Topics 

enthusiastically. And, in TMRCMC High School, after the mini Japanese language lesson, 

students were speaking some Japanese words such as“Arigato (Thank You)”,“Sayonara

（Good Bye）”when they were leaving from the class room. 
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